Message

m E l—é‘ H_él it ‘O Meeting d' ‘.Q' ‘_%'" E =iv F v

Delete Archive Reply Reply Forward @JT\ Attachment Move Junk Rules Read/Unread Categorize Follow
All Up

Fwd: AERA 2016 Annual Meeting Submission Notification

Maria Timberlake <maria2285@gmail.com>
Thursday, November 5, 2015 at 4:26 PM
To: O Maria Timberlake

- You forwarded this message on 1/7/16, 5:50 PM.

Campus Communicator Manage Add-ins...

From: <DO_NOT_REPLY@allacademic.com>

Date: Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 3:58 PM

Subject: AERA 2016 Annual Meeting Submission Notification
To: maria2285@gmail.com

Dear Maria Timberlake,

I am pleased to inform you that your paper, "Room for Improvisation: Teachers' Perceptions of Scripted Curricula" submitted for consideration for the 2016 AERA Annual Meeting has
been accepted. Congratulations on this accomplishment. AERA received more than 13,000 submissions this year. To ensure the highest quality papers presented at the Annual Meeting,
your submission was reviewed by highly qualified reviewers serving on a review panel constituted by the Division L - Educational Policies and Politics/Division L - Section 3: Curriculum and
Instruction. Reviewers' comments are now available on the Online Annual Meeting Program Portal (All Academic) System for your use. To view comments, type www.aera.net into your
web-browser. Click ‘login’ at the top of the screen, and after ente ring your username and password, click on ‘My AERA’ located at the top of the screen. Scroll down to 2016 AERA
Annual Meeting and click on ‘Online Program Portal’. Underneath the Submitter Menu, click on ‘Read your Reviews’. Click on the ‘pop-up paper review summary’ to view the reviews for
your submission.

The AERA meeting offers a number of session formats to feature high quality research and scholarly work. Your paper has been placed in a Roundtable Session session titled, “Curriculum
and Instruction in the Teacher Evaluation Era”. Each format involves different expectations about the mode of presentation. The program schedule, which will include information on the
date, time, and location of your session, will be available mid-February. Sessions will be scheduled throughout the entire meeting and your session may be the first timeslot on the first
day of the meeting or the last timeslot on the last day of the meeting. Keep in mind that the first session timeslot begins at 12:00pm on April 8 and the last session time slot is 2:15pm —
3:45pm on April 12, so if you plan to book your flight before the schedule is released, please take that into consideration.



